SVMO met at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, April 7th, 2022, at the Springdale Country Club.
Members present were Richard Bowman, Mark Fougerousse, Richard Ryan, Jim Reed, Al Wille, Jannie Layne, Josh Ruminer, Cheryl Tyson, Jeff Vinger, Gloria Taylor, Lonnie Young and Matt Mendenhall.
Minutes transcribed by Richard Bowman and typed by Jannie Layne.
The meeting was called to order by Jannie Layne.  An update on JB Hunt and the lack of progress was made.  Matt Mendenhall has agreed to seek out Mrs. Hunt and attempt to make direct contact with her regarding the memorial.  Mark Fougerousse will work with the mayor to try to facilitate at meeting between Mrs. Hunt and SVMO.
We need to continuing selling tickets for the NWA Naturals games.  We need to sell 200 to be able to make a profit.
Game is set for May 7th.  Kelly Powell provided vouchers for tickets.
We need $605.32 to be able to order signs from Fast Signs with our logo. Mark Fougerousse will cover the costs.
Still need to work on hole sponsorship for the golf tournament.  Many of the details for the golf tournament were discussed.  
June 2nd we will take new pictures for the board of directors for social media and advertising.
All American Steak House will donate 10% of sales of food if we want to set up a table on July 5th and provide information on our organization.
Discussion of a future bike run and other fund-raising opportunities.
Metting adjourned at 17:11.

Respectfully,
Richard Bowman
Jannie Layne
